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NORTHWEST HILLS 
ROAD SUPERVISOR ASSOCIATION  

An informal forum for sharing practical information on local road maintenance and improvement in 
the regional area. 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
DATE:   OCTOBER 27th, 2021 
TIME:   10:00AM - 11:30AM 
LOCATION:     NHCOG, 59 Torrington Rd, Suite A-1, Goshen 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions. Raz Alexe, P.E., Chairman. 
 

2. Introduction of the NHCOG’s new Executive Director, Robert A. Phillips, AICP.  
 

3. Introduction of Featured Speaker: 
 

Richard N. Symonds, P.E., District Engineer, ConnDOT District 4   
 

4. Winter Preparations Round Table: 
a. Concerns/Issues/Recommendations 
b. Best Management Practices – Pre-treat and Anti-icing Programs 
c. Latest Weather Forecast – Professional Meteorologist 

 
5. Public Works Equipment Collaborative: 

a. Issues/Concerns/Repair Needs 
b. Training and Usage - JAMAR Laser Traffic Counters 
c. Training and Usage - Sweepers, Message Boards Signs, Other? 
d. Speed Control Signs from the CT Training and Tech Assistance Center 
e. Interest Level in new equipment purchases 

 
6. State and local coordination during recent major storm events. 

 
7. Salt Vendors/Delivery and Plow Blade Vendor/User Response  

 
8. Road Supervisor Forum: Municipal Updates and General Discussion of Road Related 

Issues. 
 

9. New or Old Business as raised by Members and Adjournment. 


